
 

 

 

Linsford Park School Needs a New Playground!! 

Linsford Park School Parents’ Association is a group of dedicated parents who are on a quest 

to replace our school’s deteriorating playground. Our goal is to build an inclusive playground 

that will meet the needs of all students in Pre-Kindergarten – Grade six, as well as be enjoyed 

by the residential neighborhood in which it is located. The present playground has less than 

2 years of life before it is deemed unsafe, with several unstable pieces of equipment already 

removed. It is the sole responsibility of Linsford Park School’s Parents’ Association to 

fundraise for a new playground, the cost being approximately $250,000.00. 

We are reaching out to your company for any financial support that you may be willing to 

donate to help us raise this large sum for a new playground. Depending on the sum of your 

donation, in turn we can promote your business. This may include advertising your company 

in our school’s newsletter, recognition on our Facebook page, being part of a banner hung in 

our gymnasium or on a plaque on our new playground. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you, including discussing how we can acknowledge your 

financial support! Please consider this very worthy way of giving to your community, by 

contacting us at lps.council@gshare.blackgold.ca or call Sheree at 780-257-6675.  Cheques 

can be made payable to Linsford Park School Parents’ Association  

 

Thank you from the Linsford Park School Parents’ Association Board Members 
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